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Thinking of becoming a GP trainer? 
There has never been a better time to go for it. 
Take that first step - it may be the best decision 
you ever make for you and your practice team!
We have made some exciting key changes to the GP trainer course:

It will now run twice a year to allow improved accessibility around increasingly busy professional lives.

The timescales have been revised, reducing start to finish times from 17 months to under 12 months.

For the first time previous experience is now taken into account. Teachers of undergraduates and those 
possessing the Certificate of Medical Education or equivalent can take advantage of a pathway into GP 
training which will be specific to their needs and will be 9 months in duration.

The quality and value of our course will be maintained by our skilled intending trainer tutors, leading 
small groups through the syllabus with the opportunity for one to one learning with an experienced 
supervisor.

We also have links to allow this course to count towards further qualifications in teaching if desired.

The first intake for the new course will be Autumn 2014. We are inviting applications.

Want to know more?

Click here for FAQ sheet.

Postgraduate School of Primary Care

http://www.northerndeanery.nhs.uk/NorthernDeanery/deans-office/ITC7%20FAQs%20v4%2004.04.14%20SC.pdf/at_download/file

